25 AUG 2006



WO2 (SQMS) AG Winnett
Regimental Catering Warrant Officer
2<sup>nd</sup> Battalion The Duke of Lancaster's Regiment
Bourlon Barracks
Catterick Garrison, North Yorkshire DL9 3AD



Telephone *Fax* 

01748 873546 01748 873515

E-Mail

Andywinnett@hotmail.com

Date:

23 Aug 2006

Dear Phil,

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and your team in ensuring the Warrant Officer's and Sergeant's Mess Summer Ball 2006 was an outstanding success. The decision to use the Capri Marquees was indeed a correct one. They added the desired theme I was looking for and allowed us all to relax and enjoy the evening with great surroundings.

The comments received from the guests were all favourable. Not one guest had seen them before and they were impressed not only with the space inside but the quirkiness and whole set up. The group booked for the evening expressed a few concerns about height and space prior to the event, however, they were more than happy with the set up once they saw it complete.

Once again many thanks for your assistance and service you provided. I hope you have many more bookings within the Garrison and if I can be of assistance in the future please don't hesitate to call.

Regards